
 

 
 

CoPTTM NOTICE: ROPE APPLICATIONS 
NEIL GREAVES FOR LEAD SAFETY ADVISOR, ROADS & ROADSIDES 
20 DECEMBER 2019 
1.0 

Item  Comment 

Circulation Regional Operations Managers, holders of the Code of Practice for 
Temporary Traffic Management and NZTA website. Please forward to your 
consultants and contractors 

Objective To advise on changes to the ROPE application process.  

Effective date 1 January 2020  

Implications A temporary change of contact details. 
New contact for ROPE applications 

Reminder for all 
holders 

It is important to keep holders of our documents up to date. Holders can 
update by copying the relevant sections from the NZTA website: 
www.nzta.govt.nz/copttm  

Additional copies These may be downloaded from NZTA’s website, free of charge or 
purchased direct from our distributor either via the website, or directly to NZ 
Print, PO Box 2491, Wellington, 6140.  

 
This note advises of the decision of the incumbent CoPTTM ROPE assessor to cease his 
provision of service on 31 December 2019. 
Many of you will be aware that Mr. John Boyson has diligently provided this service to and 
on behalf of Transit NZ, more recently the NZ Transport Agency and to the wider industry 
over many years. 
The ROPE process was created as a platform to enable STMSs with practising warrants 
to renew their practising warrant which John has managed through robust interrogation of 
documentation and a fair and reasonable communication plan which has been challenging 
though successful for all requestors through his consistent application of that process.  
As John is now moving into the next phase of his life the mantle falls to myself to pick up 
in the interim the work that he is now handing over. 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank John and his wife Priscilla for the service they 
have provided over the years and offer the sincere wish that whatever they decide to do 
with their time moving forward is as successful and rewarding as they may wish.  
The new contacts for the ROPE applications are as follows: 
Neil Greaves 
Neil.greaves@nzta.govt.nz 
+64 21340245  
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